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Notice required Before Moving Students from School
10 school weeks in writing must be given to the principal before removal of a student or a full term’s fees will be
payable,
This requirement is in recognition by the family of the commitment to assist funding of the School by having
their child take a place that could have been offered to another family.

Dear Parents and Friends,

As a parent you work hard to protect your children. You warn them about stranger danger but
keeping them safe online is a little more challenging. Each time your computer is connected to the
Internet, danger could come flooding into your home.

The Internet is now an integral part of life so simply banning it is inappropriate. Instead, you can
take some steps to minimize the dangers for your children.

1. Keep the computer that is connected to the Internet in shared family spaces rather
than bedrooms so that you can monitor its use and also be available if your
children want to talk about anything they view that makes them feel
uncomfortable.

2. Set some guidelines for use such as:

- Never give out personal information or your photo

- Do not open email attachments from strangers or people they have met
online

- Never meet in person someone they have met online

3. While supervision is the best defence against Internet danger, it is not possible to
monitor children 24/7. The use of Internet software allows you to set controls over
the information that your child sends or views. Some software even allows you to
set time limits on how long your child can ‘surf’ the Net.

Check that your Internet Service Provider (ISP) is family-friendly and adheres to the Internet
Industry Association codes of conduct. These ISPs can offer information and online tools to assist
both parents and children to use the Internet in fun, yet safe ways.
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The last staff development day for the year will be on Friday 1st November Term 4 Week 3.
Children do not attend school on this day.




KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 2020

< Play, If your child turns 5 by 315 July 2020, they should enrol for school
g Learn for next year.

and

*ff_GroW... Please collect an enrolment package from the school office and
- ‘gether’ ety the completed forms with all the required documentation now.

DANCE FEVER CHALLENGE
Thursday 26th September
The school has purchased the tickets for students dancing.
Parent should have purchased their own tickets for themselves and other children attending by now.
If you have not purchased your tickets, go through Try Bookings at: trybookings.com.

A Reminder for our school community, complaints and grievances

If, at any time, you find that you have a concern with the school, you are encouraged to come to the school
and speak with the teacher/s, assistant principal and/or principal, to identify your concern.

It is our aim to work with all members of our school community to ensure that we do the very best to provide
a productive, safe and enjoyable learning experience for our students and professionally fulfilling experience
of our staff.

If you would like to raise a concern, the Catholic Education Office has guidelines for ensuring that complaints
are handled fairly. Information about how to handle complaints either informally or formally is available from
the school office and/or within the Complaint Handling Guidelines. These documents can be accessed on
the school website or system website.

Newsletter and Update as a Paper Version Birthday Celebrations
We are looking at no longer providing a paper version Congratulations to the following students who celebrate their
of the Newsletter / Update in term 4. Birthday in September:
e To ensure that you will be able to obtain an Danny N, Helena S, Thomas E, Hans C, Lorin M,
electronic version of any Newsletters / Updates, Bojana N, Avea M, Marielle B, Zoya B, Uche O,
you need to provide an email address to the Simon E, Claudia D, Angela N, Jayden N, Jordan Y,
school office. Jacob G, Elon E, Aisha S, Tanika R.

e Newsletters / Updates can also be viewed by
downloading the Skoolbag app.

If you still require a paper version of the Newsletter / Update, please notify the school office in writing.

< Student of the Week A,
L Week ending 9/9/19 L
Kindergarten - Zacemah B
Year One - Elon E
Year Two - Sonia M
Year Three - Eriolin G
Year Four - Jacob ]
Year Five - Emilia §
Year Six - Laurence S
Calendar Dates
Monday 16th September - Wolves Basketball Program - 3.15-4.30pm
Wednesday 18th September - Wolves Basketball Program - 3.15-4.30pm
Sunday 22nd September - First Communion at Holy Trinity Church - 12.00pm
Monday 23rd September - Wolves Basketball Program - 3.15-4.30pm
Wednesday 25th September -  Wolves Basketball Program - 3.15-4.30pm
Thursday 26th September - Dance Fever Interschool Challenge at Homebush
Friday 27th September - Outdoor Movie Night @ Holy Family
- Last Day of Term 3




